
Hello everyone, 

 

I hope you all had a lovely, restful break and you are 
ready for your final half term in Year 4! We have lots 
of  exciting learning planned for the next few weeks 
which can be found in the attached topic overview, 
which details the objectives we will be covering. I can’t believe we are 
coming to the end of our time at Havannah—I’m not ready to say 
goodbye! But, rest assured, we are going to make this the best half term 
yet! 

I hope this newsletters answers any immediate questions, but please do 
get in touch if you have any questions or concerns and I’ll be more than 
happy to help. 

  

Many thanks,   

Niamh Armstrong 

Twitter / X 

We post lots of our fantastic achievements and activities on X, 
previously known as Twitter, our handle is @LapwingsHFS - 
Please follow us! 

A huge well done!  

Just a note to say well done to all of our fabulous Lapwings for a 
year of hard work and determination. You should all be very proud! 

Transition Days 
As we approach the end of half term, the children will be 
invited to their chosen middle school for transition days. 
Dates and times will be sent to you in due course. Please get 
in touch if you have any questions or concerns. 

Leavers’ Assembly 

I can’t believe this day is approaching! You are invited to our Leavers’ Assembly on Thursday 18th July at 
9am. The children have been working very hard, practising their lines and the lyrics of the songs as often as 
they can. Please encourage the children to practise these even more at home as we want our Leavers’ 
Assembly to be the best one yet! You can access the songs to rehearse using the following links:  

1- https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=yFo0NmBgmNA 2- https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=VgHcWBS3Ff0 
3- https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=H1rhbDpy0UE 4- https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=8bqgx9xPBFI 5- 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=q20Mg0g3lCc 6- https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=8uHKPOf3tHk 7- 
https://www.youtube.com/watch? 8- https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=7SoEudVvcd0 9- https://
www.bbc.co.uk/teach/school-radio/articles/znh4g7h 

Multiplication Check 

Thank you very much for all of your support and encouragement as the children approached their Year 4 Times 
Table Check. The children have now completed the check and we are SO proud of them all! They performed 
exceptionally well and you will receive their score in their end of year report.  


